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FWG Wine Club
- Brampton Wines

The Fourways Gardens Wine Club will be ending

the year with a wondertul evening of Bubbles Fourw_ays Gardens
and Canapés on the 7th of November 2018, so we Wine Club
hope to see you all therel

his meant that our October tasting was the last

Wine Tasting of 2018 and we were fortunate to

have Brampton Wines presenting. Brampton

IS a range of premium wines for those inspired
individuals who see the spark of possibility in everything
around them. This urban wine brand celebrates colourful
thinking, doing, seeing, tasting, and living and is produced
by a team of dynamic wine creatives who believe that wine
should be an extension of your style.

Their philosophy is that if you are one of those people who
likes 1o strum to the rhythm of your own sound and live out
loud, then Brampton is for you. This came across in the
lively and very amusing presentation by DGB’'s Sommelier
Germain Lehodey. He was not only knowledgeable about
the Brampton Wines but provided interesting facts about
the wine industry globally (as well as a broad range of other
topics).

The Brampton Wine Studio sits inthe heart of Stellenbosch’s
vibey town village. At this unique urban winery, you can
taste and buy Brampton's award-winning range, nibble
on delectable tapas or their famous flat breads, and sip
some refreshing in-house beer on tap. It's a place that Is
always buzzing with creativity and fun! If you happen to
be in the area over the festive season, why not pop in and
sample all they have to offer. Their “show-stopper” wine is
the Roxton which we got to taste on the night, along with
their Sauvignon Blanc, Unoaked Chardonnay, Rose and
Pinotage. All of their wines were very well received, and the
best part is that they are very well priced.

Thank you to Tyson Properties for again sponsoring the
dinner wines as well as the lucky draw prizes. Three lucky
people walked away with Cabernet Sauvignon Magnums
to enjoy at home.

We would like to remind all
Fourways Gardens residents
that the Wine Tastings are
open to all residents and
tickets go on sale after the
first Wednesday of each

month. We look forward to
seeing all the regulars as
well as some new faces In

the New Year when we kick PROPER [ |E 5
off in February 2019.
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